
December 13, 1937

Dear Mrs . McMurray:
We are enclosing a letter addressed to Mr. 

Douglas by Jacques Wolf & Company.
Would it be asking too much of you to see that 

this letter is given the propper disposition?
We are sure that Mr. Douglas knows nothing what­

ever about Jacques Wolf & Company.
Very sincerely yours,

Mrs. D. MeMurray 
The Principal's Secretary 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada


